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Description automatically generated]Term 1 October- December 2024
Literacy - We have been using our sounds as we read and write about our personal experiences.
We have been using our listening skills to help us ask questions about the story we are listening to.

Numeracy
P1 have been ordering numbers to 10 and have begun to add to 10.
P2 have been learning to count in tens to 100 and have been begun to add to 100.
All the children have been working with shapes and learning to measure.
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Description automatically generated]Health & Wellbeing
In PE we improved our racquet skills by balancing, throwing and hitting beanbags and tennis balls.
We have also been learning Scottish dances. We have been practising our steps and formations during the Military Two Step.
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Description automatically generated][image: Holiday tree with solid fill]	Learning Across the Curriculum
We have learned about People Who Help Us, especially the Emergency Services.
We learned what a Paramedic does and how to call 999! 
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Description automatically generated][image: A holly berry with leaves

Description automatically generated]Everyone in Room 1 would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a very safe and happy New Year! 
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